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Georgia Power
L T. Gucwa tN 5 outNm e,ectnc system

Manager Nuclear Engineenng
;

and cNet Nuclear Engineer NED-84-315

June 11,1984

Director of M1 clear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, 011ef

Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U. S. M1 clear Regulatory Conunission
Washirgton, D. C. 20555

NRC DOCKET 50-321
OPERATING LICENSE DPR-57

EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1
RETRACTION OF ENERGENCY TEEHNICAL SPECIFICATION RDQUEST |

Gentlemen:

By letter of May 25, 1984, Georgia Power Conpany req 2ested a one-time
change to the Hatch Unit 1 Technical Specifications to extend the
airveillarce interval for performance of air tests of the drywell and torus
containment spray headers. Since the time of this reglest, an unplanned
cutage has occurred which has allowed the albject airveillance to be
alccesfully completed.

We hereby withdraw our reglest of May 25, 1984. Thank you for your

efforts regarding our emergency reglest.

Very truly yours,
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Encloalte

xc: H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector
J. P. O'Reilly, (NRC-Region II)
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